
 

     Message from Mrs. Mole 

This week we have been delighted to welcome our new Rabbit children into school.  Once again they 

have settled really quickly and are busy exploring the Reception inside and outside areas. Thank you to 

all the parents and carers for preparing the children to be ready to start school and to the staff for 

providing an engaging, welcoming and nurturing environment.   

Our lovely Welcome sign was used extensively by parents to take the wonderful ‘first day at school’ 

photos and I am sure they will be treasured for years to come. Below there are also some pictures of 

them on their first day at school for you all to enjoy.  

This year Polesden Lacey Infant School is celebrating  50 Years. Initially it was called South Bookham First 

School and opened in January 2021. Due to the pandemic is was not ideal circumstances to celebrate so 

we took the decision to wait that so we could all come together, as a community, to enjoy a big party.  

The provisional date it Saturday May 21st so please pencil it in to your diaries.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Rebecca Mole   

Headteacher 

  

 

 

Star of Week        

                            Well done to all the winners this week. 

Rabbits:    All Rabbits for settling in so well. 

Squirrels:  Alex L for super knowledge of the human body. 

Badgers:   Arthur for settling in well and always being ready to listen. 

 



First day at school! 





Badger Class at Forest School 



 

Forest School and PE 

Please can you make sure that your child has their Forest School and PE kit in school.   

Remember to ensure that everything is clearly named  - it is easier for us to help 
reunite your child with their things if they are named rather than relying on the 
children to say, ‘I know it is mine because it smells like mine!’ 

 

Dates 

Autumn Term 2021 

 13th September Reception Class go full time 

 13th September Badger class Parent/carer information meeting 2.30pm—3pm 

 16th  September Squirrel class Parent/carer information meeting 2.30pm—3pm 

 27th September Rabbit class Parent/carer information meeting 2.00pm—3pm 

 7th October Badger Class Super Hero Day 

 15th October  Flu Immunisation’s for all classes (Parents must sign up for this) 

 22nd October School Closed (Holidayay given in Lieu of Bank Holiday for Queen’s Platinum  

 Jubilee) 

Half Term; 25th October —29October 2021 

 1st November  - School Closed—Inset Day 

Last day of Term; 17th December 2021 school closes at 1pm 

 

 

 

Values Leaves 

At Polesden Lacey Infant School we like to celebrate the different ways that children 

and adults show our school values of being Fair, Resilient, Respectful, Caring, 

Courageous and Curious.   

If you see your child doing anything that you think shows one of our Values please 

write it on a leaf and send it into school. Rather than sending pre-cut leaves home from school please could 

you cut out a leaf and write the reason on it.  Maybe you could pick a shape from leaves of different trees. 

Each class will have a box to put the ‘Values Leaf’ in and they will be shared with the class during the week. 

Below are this week’s leaves: 

Charlie for being so caring towards a younger child and making sure that he had a really enjoyable 

lunchtime. 


